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POLICE REPORT

Vehicle Collisions

There was a total of 4 reported collisions during the month. There were 3 collisions in Mount
Vernon. Collision 1 occurred on the 100 block of W. 1% St when unit 1 crossed the center lane
and struck unit 2, which pushed unit 2 into unit 3 and unit 3 into unit 4, all of which were legally
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